
 

 

 
15th September 2022 
 

Student Volunteer Permission Slip – Open Day Saturday 24th September 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The greatest success of our Open Events come from the enthusiastic and wholehearted commitment and 
involvement of our students, who are sensational ambassadors of the school. 
 
If your child wishes to take part in the Open Day activities (tours, demonstrations, general helpers etc), 
please ensure the permission slip below is completed, signed, dated and returned to the front office, 
before the event next Saturday. 
 
The Open Day is on Saturday 24th September (9am to 1pm). 
 
All student volunteers must arrive by 8:45am and will be finished by 1:15pm (at the latest). It is very 
important that students are wearing their full uniform, including tie, blazer and black leather shoes. 
 
Thanking you in advance. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Bennett 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Student Volunteer Permission Slip – Open Day Saturday 24th September 
 
 
Student Name: ……………………………………………………………. Form: ………………………….. 
 
*Volunteering in ………………………………………. (subject area or general helper) 
 
I give permission for my child to help on the Open Day 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………… Date: ………………………….. 
(parent / legal guardian / carer) 


